Bradley

February 7, 2023

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room

on February 7, 2023 at 2:00 p.m.
Hon. Herbert H. Hilliard, Chairman

c/o Ectory Lawless, Docket Room Manager
Tennessee Public Utility Commission

502 Deaderick Street, 4™ Floor

Nashville, TN 37243

RE:  Cartwright Creek, LLC
Notice of Surrender of Certificate

Dear Chairman Hilliard:

As counsel for Cartwright Creek L.L.C., I received on February 6, 2023, an email from
Mr. Thomas Kolschowsky, Senior Vice President and Corporate Counsel for Cartwright Creek,
with instructions to notify the Commission that Cartwright Creek is surrendering its certificate of
convenience and necessity, effective upon the date of this filing.

Since Cartwright Creek no longer serves or offers to serve any wastewater customers in
Tennessee and does not own, operate, manage or control any wastewater system, plant or
equipment in the state, Cartwright Creek is no longer a “public utility” (T.C.A. §65-4-101(6)), and
therefore surrenders its certificate, effective February 7, 2023. Please file a copy of this letter in
Dockets 04-00358, 07-00180, 19-00061 and 21-00053.

Sincerely,

Attorney for Cartwright Creek, LLC

ec: Thomas L. Kolschowsky
SVP/Corporate Counsel
Stahelihn Properties
(c) 630-605-2346
tom(@stahelin.com

All parties in Docket 21-00053
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